
Bobtails Newsletter
February  2022- Issue 4 Imporatant dates 

Return Tuesday 22nd February 
Last day of term Thursday 31st

March.

Covid-19 Information 

Please advise us if you or 
someone in your household 

has Coronavirus.

Unfortunately, due to Covid-
19 restrictions no 

parents/Guardians are 
allowed into bobtails unless 
arranged with a member of 

staff. 

We would like to thank you 
all for working with us to our 

Bobtails family safe! 

Please sign up for easyfundraising please see leaflet attached on how to do this. 
Also, for all you amazon users please sign up to amazon smile to support Bobtails 
don’t forget to tell friends and family too! This really helps to support our charity 

run preschool.

Strict Rules At Bobtails

Please remember that our drop 
off time is 8:45am and pick up 
time is at 11:45am. If you are 

going to be late, please contact 
us to let us know. 

Now the children are settled 
please can we ask that you leave 

teddies , toys and dummies at 
home. Please can you make sure 
you provide a named  coat, all in 

ones are not ideal for children 
who like to venture in and out of 

Bobtails at free play.

Due to allergies, we do not 
accept any nuts/nut products 

within the bobtails setting.  

Communication 
Now all children have settled 
in nicely, tapestry photos will 
be uploaded monthly at the 

end of the month. This 
enables the staff to spend 

more time with the children. 
We will be starting to use 

Class dojo for group 
communication. Letter will 

be going out with 
instructions from Tuesday.  

Soccer sports

We are now having soccer 
sports coming in for this half 

term on Fridays. Please 
make sure that your children 
are wearing trainers. Every 

half term the day will change 
to give all children the 
opportunity to join in. 

Topic of the Term       

This half term we will be 
doing these traditional 

stories.
Goldilocks and the 3 Bears

3 Little Pigs
Gingerbread Man

Jack and the Beanstalk
Chicken Licken

We also have world book day 
on Thursday 3rd March. 

Children can come in fancy 
dress on this day. All children 
will receive a book voucher.

We are also starting up a 
library at Bobtails. The 
children will have the 

opportunity to choose a book 
with Olivia and change when 

required.  
Book bags are still available to 

buy for £5. 


